
From: JOHN DUFFY [mailto:duffihtbf@q.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2015 4:34 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3 

Cc: Diatta, YaYa (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: Variance 
  

It has come to our attention the Board of Zoning Appeal has approved a variance on the 1900 

block of Fairmont. 

The Zoning board set up 6 criteria for lot lines and then you ignore over 30% of those criteria 

and allow the variance. 

We are against granting this variance. 

 

John & Donna Duffy 

1714 Princeton Ave 

St Paul 

 


